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Harold: 

I'm enclosing copies of the replies to my Huie 
request. 

On the New Orleans releases, the first (157-10673-
1270) should have been released to you from HQ, and if 
not HQ then from Memphis. The second appears to have 
been circulated internally at New Orleans only. 

Do you have any recollection of having recieved 
either of them? Did they have these kind of deletions? 
My recollection is that b2 was almost never used during 
the MURKIN processing, except perhaps for symbol inform-
ants. 

Jim 


